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Thursday 11th June 2020 
Dear Parents,  
 
From Monday 15th June, your child will be returning to school therefore we would like to address some important rules which we 
have put in place and which they MUST adhere to in order to keep themselves and everyone they come into contact with, safe. 
 
Timings 

• Please arrive at school promptly for 9am. Children will leave school at 3pm. 
• School will be open 9am-3pm Mon-Thurs and 9-12 on Fridays, to allow for deep cleaning on 

Fri pm.  Children will not need to bring a lunch on these days. 

Clothing  

• School uniform (or, if it doesn’t fit / isn’t clean, in clothes as close to uniform as possible). 
• Clean uniform / clothing must be worn every day please. 

Gates and doors  

• They MUST ONLY enter the school grounds via the Year 6 gate (near the adventure playground) alone  - NO ADULTS ARE 
ALLOWED ON THE SCHOOL GROUNDS PLEASE to support social distancing.  A member of staff will meet you at the gate. 

• Children will be asked to wait outside 6NW ensuring they are 2-metres apart on the footprint markings, as per the 
Government’s social distancing guidelines. 

What do they need to bring?  

• Please DO NOT bring items to school – no book bags, pencil cases, water bottles etc…. 
• Children bringing packed lunches are to bring them in a disposable plastic bag. They will not bring this home with them. 
• Fresh water bottles will be provided to each child every day. 

How will we keep them safe? 

• When entering 6NW, each child MUST WASH THEIR HANDS thoroughly before taking 
their seat 

• Children will be allocated their own tables, where they will find their own personal 
resource pack, and this will be theirs for the duration of time in school (only 8 per class) 

• Cloakrooms will be out-of-bounds so coats will be hung on the back of their chairs 
• If a child needs to go the toilet (they will be accompanied by an adult), they MUST WASH 

THEIR HANDS before leaving and when re-entering the classroom 
• Lunchtimes and break-times will be staggered to comply with social distancing regulations. Children MUST WASH THEIR 

HANDS before going out and when re-entering, lunches will be eaten at their desks in class 
• If you need to contact school, please do not come onto the site, please phone 610212. 

 

Thank you for cooperating with these guidelines, we are pleased that you feel confident to send your child back to school with 
us and are really looking forward to working with them again! 

The Key Stage 2 team 

 


